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Newsletter for Belle Vue Primary & Nursery School 

Edition 1| Monday 18th September | Autumn Term  

Jeans for Genes Day 

Jeans for Genes day is on Friday 22nd September.  Children are encouraged to wear jeans to 

school on this day with normal uniform on top and to wear their normal school shoes. 

The Jeans for Genes campaign raises awareness of the daily challenges faced by those living with a 

genetic condition.  More information can be found here  

 

 

On this occasion, we will not be collecting donations in school.  Children are being asked to wear 

jeans in recognition of the cause and to raise awareness in 

school 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 School Office Opening Hours:  Please note that our school office opening hours are      

8:30am—3:45pm.  When contacting the office please call/visit between these 

times, no calls will be answered before 8:30am or after 3:45pm but you can 

send emails outside of these hours.  If you need to report an absence before 

8:30am please leave a message on the absence line (Option 1) 

        Thank you 

 http://www.jeansforgenes.org/who-we-are  

http://www.jeansforgenes.org/who-we-are
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Forest School:  As the weather is likely to take a change 

for the worse, if you wish to send a change of clothes for 

your child please do so, especially the morning sessions. 

If you are able to give some time to help out at Forest 

School during the school day on any day except a       

Monday, please get in touch with the ladies in the office and they will pass on your details. 

Thank you! 

Mrs Cradock 

School Uniform: We are now taking school uniform orders. If you would like to 

order any uniform please place your order via the School Money app by 3:30pm 

on Friday 22nd September . 

 

Thank you  

Macmillan Coffee Morning—Friday 29th September 

We are pleased to be supporting Macmillan’s coffee morning 

this year with our own event.  You will be able to order your 

child a cake to enjoy with their classmates at breaktime on 

the School Money App.  A text will be sent when the payment 

is live. 

 

We would like to invite parents, carers, grandparents and local 

residents to join us between 8.50am and 11am or 2.30pm to 3.15pm  for a delicious cake 

supplied by “McEvoy Makes” and a drink.   

We look forward to seeing you on Friday the 29th! 
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Wednesday 20th Sept—Friday 22nd Sept    Year 6 Residential—Pioneer Centre 

Friday 22nd September        Jeans for Genes Day 

Tuesday 26th September        Individual Photo’s 

Friday 29th September        Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 13th October        Inset Day—School Closed 

Friday 20th October        Flu Vaccines— Reception to Year 6 

Monday 30th October—Friday 3rd November   Autumn Half Term—School Closed 

Monday 6th November        School Open—Autumn Term 

Thursday 30th November       Flu Vaccines—Catch up session 

Friday 13th December        Year 2 Theatre Trip 

Thursday 21st December       Last Day of Term 

Friday 22nd December        Inset Day—School Closed 

22nd December to 5th January      Christmas Holidays 

Monday 8th January 2024       Spring Term Begins—School Open  

 

 

School Photographer 

We have decided to change our school photographer! We have invited Tempest Photography 

to come into school to take individual school photo’s.  

Please note that individual photo’s will now take place on Tuesday 26th September and not 

Monday 13th November as previously stated.   All children should come to school in full 

school uniform and bring forest school/P.E kits in a bag.   
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A huge congratulations to Miss Hill now known as Mrs 

Moore who tied the knot during the  Summer break.  

Mrs Moore has kindly sent some beautiful photo’s of 

her special day and wanted to share them with you. 


